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MIT Statement 

 
MIT deeply regrets that Professor Sherley's experiences at the Institute have 
resulted in his fast to express his concerns about racism. MIT bears responsibility 
for ensuring an environment in which all members of our diverse community feel 
welcome and respected. Professor Sherley's protest has focused attention on the 
effects that race may play in the hiring, advancement and experience of under-
represented minority faculty, and on ensuring that our grievance processes are 
comprehensive, fair and timely. MIT is fully committed to addressing these issues 
and will continue to work toward resolution of our differences with Professor 
Sherley. 


